
 

RANGE SAFETY OFFICERS WANTED 
 
Mill Creek Sportsmen's Association is seeking dedicated volunteers to become Range 
Safety Officers (RSOs) for our club. As an RSO, you will play a vital role in maintaining safety 
and ensuring the enjoyment of all members at our ranges. 
 
Training Session: 
Prospective RSOs will attend a training session held at the range alongside current RSOs. 
During this session, you will learn about range rules, safety protocols, and the 
responsibilities of an RSO. 
 
Eligibility Requirements: 
 

 You must be an MCSA Member in good standing (with current membership). 
 You should be willing to attend club functions, including Thursday Range Nights, 

yearly RSO meetings, and other club events. 
 We expect RSOs to participate in approximately 3-5 events per year depending on 

the number of RSOs trained. 
 
How to Apply: 
 
To express interest, please send an email to mcsashooting@gmail.com with the following 
information: 
 

 Your full name as listed on your ID 
 A valid email address and phone number 
 Relevant qualifications (e.g., NRA Range Safety Officer certification, previous range 

safety experience, volunteer work at other clubs/events, etc.) 
 
Training Meeting: 
 
The new RSO training meeting will be organized once all inquiries are reviewed. We will 
then respond with the time and date of the new RSO meeting. 
We appreciate your interest in helping make our range a safe and enjoyable space for all 
members. We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Best regards, 
 
MCSA Range Master 
 


